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9th September 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I feel it is important to send a quick message to alleviate any confusion and concerns regarding the 
children being allowed to go to the toilet during lessons.  Some children are spending long periods of 
time in the toilets, missing lesson time, resulting in work being incomplete. I made a note of these 
children so I could distinguish those who are struggling to complete work due to it being too difficult, 
rather than not being in the room. 
 
The majority of children are incredibly responsible with their use of the toilet, however over the first 
few days some were visiting the toilet on three occasions per hour.  We cannot have more than one 
child going to the toilet at once, so children are asked to wait for another child to return before 
setting off.  
 
For clarity I would just like to reassure you all that under no circumstances would I refuse to let a 
child go to the toilet, or make them feel like they were being punished for using the toilet. I have had 
a chat with the children to assure them of this too.  I hope this has cleared up any issues and 
confusion surrounding toilet usage.  
 
I am delighted with the way that the children have settled and I am enjoying getting to know them 
all. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
K. Cassidy 
 
 
 


